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CASA CROSS COUNTRY

We are thrilled to announce that our school's cross country team has achieved an
outstanding result in the recent CASA Cross Country Championship. As we have yet to
receive the official CASA results, we will wait until the next edition of The Way to name the
students who placed in the the race. Congratulations to all involved!
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Mrs Irene Focas
Sports Coordinator - Senior School
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